
March 2022 Newsletter

JOIN DUNWOODY
PRESERVATION TRUST TODAY!

Greetings from Our Executive Director

Happy March! Dunwoody Preservation
Trust has many exciting things coming up,
so please be sure to check out the whole
newsletter to keep up with the latest
about Lemonade Days, Afternoon Tea at
the Farm, History Alive, volunteering
opportunities, Camp Flashback and more!

Meet Our Staff

https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/be-a-member/


Dunwoody Preservation Trust has a fabulous staff. From left to
right, front row Hope Fullmer (Director of Community Events),
Dolores Lauderdale (Director of Private and Special Events),
Noelle Ross (Executive Director), Rachel Sloan (Executive
Administrator), back row Sam McEntyre (Properties Manager),
Jim Walker (Director of Educational Programming)

Who Will Be the Next Dunwoody Idol?



Save the (Registration) Date!
Afternoon Tea at the Farm

Afternoon Tea at the Farm will be held
Sunday, May 15. Registration will take place
on the following days:

Friends of the Farm Premium
Registration 4/11
Member Priority Registration 4/12-4/18
General Registration 4/19



Camp Flashback
Now Hiring Camp Counselors

Everybody has fun at Camp, including the camp counselors,
and Camp Flashback is now hiring. For the position description,
please click here. If you have any questions, please ask Jim
Walker.

History Alive - Breakfast is Served!

https://conta.cc/33MwHLX
mailto:jimwalker@dunwoodypt.org


History Alive runs from 9:30-11:00am. Thanks to
a generous donation from Starbucks at
Georgetown, coffee and pastries will be
served at this event.

History Alive
Information

Donaldson-Bannister Farm
Now Hiring Event Staff

Our Director of Private and
Special Events is looking to hire
and train additional staff for our
busy season approaching. Our
staff represents Dunwoody
Preservation Trust and oversees
the event to ensure our clients
have what they need for their

https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/history-alive/


event and regulations are followed. Please email Dolores if you
have any interest or questions.

Volunteering Opportunity
New Hope Cemetery Clean Up

Greetings from Sam!   We are having a
cemetery clean-up day March 19th. Shifts
are 9:30am-12:30pm and 12:30pm-2:30pm.
Gather your family and friends, and bring
your yard gloves, spades, and rakes. We
will provide the water! No experience
necessary - we will teach you what you
need to know. If you have questions or
want to signup to volunteer, reach out to
Traci today!

Lemonade Days

mailto:dolores@dunwoodypt.org
mailto:traci.rylands@gmail.com


Become a Lemonade Days Sponsor

Lemonade Days would not be the success it is without our
sponsors. Please support us and become a sponsor. To learn
more, click here.

Best of Perimeter

Dunwoody Preservation Trust has been nominated in three
categories for the 2022 Best of Perimeter reader survey
presented by the Dunwoody Crier and Appen Media Group.

1. Best Community Event - Lemonade Days
2. Best Summer Camp - Dunwoody Preservation Trust
3. Best Wedding Venue - Donaldson-Bannister Farm

 
Voting began on February 15. To vote, click here. Please vote
early and often for all three listings above.

The voting window closes on March 15, 2022 and the Winners
and First Runners-Up will be announced in the April 21, 2022,
edition of the Dunwoody Crier.

Make A Gift That Will Resonate

https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/wp-content/uploads/Event-and-Business-Sponsor-Letter.pdf
http://bestofperimeter.com


Whether you give once to honor a loved one or many times
over, you are helping to build the community that we will all
cherish. What we do is possible only because of the generosity
of corporations, foundations and individuals like you. Your
donation is tax deductible, but please consult your accountant.
And please don’t forget your company match if applicable.

Be A
Donor

Host Your Event at the
Donaldson-Bannister Farm

Are you looking for the perfect place to host a party or event?
There’s only one historic venue in Dunwoody, the historic

https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/be-a-donor/


Donaldson-Bannister Farm. In addition to our beautiful
farmhouse and grounds, we have a 40'x40' gable-style tent to
cover the pavilion at the barn, which makes us able to host
larger, socially distanced events. 

For more information:
call: 770-668-0401 

email: events@dunwoodypt.org

Learn More About Private
Events

Support DPT By Shopping on AmazonSmile

It's easy to give back to
Dunwoody Preservation Trust
through AmazonSmile.

Any time you start to shop on Amazon, go
to smile.amazon.com first. The initial time you go to this site,
se lect "Dunwoody Preservation Tr Inc"    as your charitable
organization on AmazonSmile and the AmazonSmile
Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price of eligible
products to DPT. Just be sure to always start
at smile.amazon.com.

SPONSORED BY

mailto:events@dunwoodypt.org
https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/donaldson-bannister-farm-events/
http://smile.amazon.com/
http://smile.amazon.com/


Join Dunwoody Preservation Trust
Today!

 ​  ​
Follow us on Social Media!

https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/be-a-member/
https://www.facebook.com/DunwoodyPreservationTrust/?eid=ARCLoZlTLlvDxZIT9DZE7Enyl5AaGPlcoKMKKmneZlODiBsNYQrECumCApD6JistiFjL5ESn0WZH0PVl
https://www.instagram.com/dunwoodypt/

